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“Unfortunately, there are far too many combat veterans who were dishonorably discharged and the incidences that led to their discharge are often directly related to severe injuries they received in combat. There is no doubt these service-connected injuries should be treated by the VA,” said Senator Dean Heller. “We must never forget about our American heroes, which is why I am here – to advocate for each and every Nevada veteran who so bravely served our nation.”

With a dishonorable discharge a veteran has no access to VA care unless they are able to be deemed service connected and then can access VA healthcare because of their service connection. We can’t forget about these soldiers, airmen, and marines who have volunteered to go to war and come back different. That is why I am here – to advocate for each and every soldiers who bravely served our nation,” said Senator Dean Heller.


